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102 West 26th Street LAnay a. occu_, a t
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(218) 751 4165

December 14, 1979

Mr. John E. Boyer
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Boyer:

We are responding in reference to the IE Bulletin #79-19, 1 through 8.

Item 1

We do have on record a current set of DOT and NRC
regulations.

Item 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, and 7

They are all covered in NMI's current Second Revision
Radioisotope Safety and Procedure Manual under the
pertinent section. I would refer you to the Table of
Contents.

NMI has sent to your office two copies of this manual,

as part of our License #22-16328-01 Renewal Application
dated December 1, 1979.

Item 8

A complete review of our logs and radioactive storage
area was done in November, 1979 as part of our renewal.

application procedure by the management team of NMI.
We feel that this will meet your requirements for a
management controlled audit of our activi ties associated
with the transfer, packaging, and transport of low level
radioactive waste.

t Sincerely,
0

h h>
Larry dell 2180 212General Manager
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